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	REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE
• Please can you inform me as to the name and email address for the person(s) that manage the IT asset recycling and hard drive destruction and also the name and email address for the person(s) responsible for making the final decision as to who Leicestershire Partnership NHS Trust decide to use for ITAD and HDD services? OUR RESPONSE: Chris Elliott, chris.elliott16@nhs.net In accordance with the Privacy and Electronic Communications (EC Directive) Regulations we withhold permission for you to either store these details on your database or make unsolicited contact for marketing purposes. 
• Please can you inform me as to when any ongoing IT Recycling/Hard Drive Destruction service/supplier contract/framework agreement ends? OUR RESPONSE: It’s an ongoing contract.
• Please can you inform me of any set, scheduled or sporadic dates that Leicestershire Partnership NHS Trust are next due to require IT recycling and hard drive destruction services. OUR RESPONSE: LPT Procurement are currently going through a contract evaluation exercise with a view to retendering in the near future.




